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I am a resident of Brewood, Staffordshire and I am shocked to see that the company who wish to get permission
to build the West Midlands hub are trying to move the ‘goal posts’ to change the wording from ‘must’ to
‘should’ in connection with the rail/warehouse hub.

The original reason for the hub, as I understand it, was to support the rail freight network in the area NOT just a
reason to have vastly increased road transport on an already grossly overcrowded road system.

There have already been numerous times this winter when the surrounding motorways have been brought to a
standstill and motorists stuck for hours on congested roads.

The word ‘SHOULD’ would completely change the meaning on the application and must not be allowed to be
changed.

Thank you

Janice Dunbar

Sent from my iPad




